
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    Meeting to set up a Family-led Group to increase the opportunities 
available for people with disabilities 

 

2pm on Wednesday 17 July 
Platform Arts Centre (Therapy Den) 

31 Maryport St 
Usk, NP15 1AE 

 
All supporters are welcome: Parents, Carers, People with disabilities. 
Please let Mike or Gemma know if you are planning to come along. 

Project Update 

Our last meeting was on 22 May and we talked about what we could achieve if 

we set up a group with agreed aims and objectives. We produced a document 

with the detail of what we discussed.  

 

We sent this information to all the people who have come to our meetings so far, 

and asked whether people think it is a good idea to set up a group. Everyone 

who replied said this would be a good idea. So now we need to confirm that we 

are going ahead with this, and agree who will be running the group. 

 

We are holding a meeting on Wednesday 17 July to decide who will be running 

the group and agree its aims (See box below). Please come along to share your 

ideas and show your support. We already have some people who have 

volunteered to be on the committee, but more volunteers are always welcome. 

Contact Mike Logan or Gemma Martin  

Mike   
07825 099 130   
mikelogan@monmouthshire.gov.uk 

         

Gemma  
07825 099 138 

gemmamartin@monmouthshire.gov.uk 
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